


The University of Oregon proposes to increase the number of graduates prepared for the semiconductor industry. 
Investments will expand and modernize specialized equipment for the University of Oregon’s long-established (25 years) 
diverse portfolio of applied MS programs with strong, targeted Oregon industry pipelines with a growing need for qualified 
talent. Expanding the training capacity will double the number of semiconductor-bound master’s graduates over the next 
two years to 100 graduates each year to meet the needs of Oregon’s semiconductor industry. This one-time investment will 
create a sustainable increase in training capacity over many years.

$3 MILLION INVESTMENTS REQUESTED FROM THE UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

•	 Relevant chip design and manufacturing equipment for student training at undergraduate and MS levels in applied 
internship tracks: semiconductor, optics, quantum technology, electrochemistry, and Materials Analysis and 
Characterization.

•	 Equipment investments will update facilities in the semiconductor laboratories to be accessed by MS and undergraduate 
students: new deposition equipment to be installed in the Knight Campus clean room facility for training in 
nanofabrication, upgraded metrology equipment to be installed in CAMCOR (XRD), and new equipment for multiple 
stations in a microwave electronics and design tools course.


